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EMBASSY OF THE PEOPLE’S REPUBLIC OF CHINA

26 December 2017

Dear members of the Romanian Academy,

| am very shocked and saddened to hear about the loss of Acad. lonel Valentin
Viad, President of the Romanian Academy. Please accept my condolences at

this difficult time.
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Tu Jiang

Charge d'affaires ad interim

Embassy of the People’s Republic of China to Romania




